
BPS: one-to-one meetings with the Argentine Chamber of Commerce in Buenos Aires 

 

Banca Popolare di Sondrio is pleased to inform that on September 19th they will receive a visit from the 
General Secretary of the Italian Chamber of Commerce in the Argentine Republic, an institution founded in 
Buenos Aires in 1884 to assist Italian and Argentine companies and institutions in developing business 
relations, in the transfer of technologies and best practices, as well as in technical-productive collaboration. 

On this occasion, the International Service of BPS intends to offer to Italian companies the possibility to 
meet the Chamber's representative for personalized consultancy, aimed at exploring the rich opportunities 
offered by the Argentine market. 

The appointment request can be sent by September 16th via the platform https://businessschool.popso.it  

https://businessschool.popso.it/

